
December 4, 2020 

 

To: Jayme Albritton, Joshua Contreras, Moremi Mabogunje, Abhiraj Muhar, Mariam Touni, and Priya 

Vasu 

From: College Advisory Council 

 

Dear Student Leaders, 

 

For the sake of transparency, we must inform you that our council has not yet had the agenda time to 

collectively review your demands provided in the letter dated October 2020 with the depth and 

attention they deserve.  

That said, we do want to offer a response by your requested deadline, acknowledging that your 

demands matter to Advisory Council. They do. Our council is committed to equity and, furthermore, is 

committed to determining how we can help our campus community work toward achieving what you 

are rightfully demanding. 

We deeply appreciate your coming to us and the other governance councils as we recognize that 

listening to students and collaborating with students is a crucial part of our college’s governance 

structure.  

Advisory Council looks forward to working with Foothill’s student leaders in order to effect the changes 

you are demanding. We acknowledge this work will be ongoing and will not be resolved with a few small 

changes.  

[Salutation and signatures] 


